Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, March 01, 2012 10:11 AM
To: '‘Aniko Molnar'
Subject: RE: RO #1, 2801 MacArthur Blvd.
Aniko,
Your request for an extension for the groundwater monitoring report has been granted to April 30, 2012.
Barb Jakub

From: Aniko Molnar [mailto:armolnar@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Thursday, March 01, 2012 8:46 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: RO #1, 2801 MacArthur Blvd.

Barbara,

| am writing in reference to your letter to Nicholas Molnar and Raymond & Grace Yu dated February 3, 2012 regarding the above referenced site. As | mentioned in our telephone conversation last week, the APA Fund is in the process of obtaining funds to
develop and sample groundwater monitoring wells at this site. Therefore, we are requesting an extension to the February 29, 2012 date requested in the letter. We are hoping to sample by March 15th and will notify you when the sampling is scheduled.

Thank you.

Aniko Molnar



